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The School Partnership Committee is growing again!  We are happy to 
announce the addition of two new Board Members- Lacy Weller and 
Susan Kendrat.  They join Lisa Saxton, Connie Dierman, Dianna Boehm 
and Lena Vebares to form a well-rounded committee. 
 
On August 7th the committee met to discuss our plans for the 2024-
2025 school year.  Pam Webb and Amanda Miller, principal and reading 
specialist from Lord Baltimore, were able to attend, also.  The meeting 
was very productive and culminated in discussing authors for the fall 
and spring up-coming school year.  Our goal is to keep the speakers as 
local as possible which will therefore keep the costs to a minimum.   
 
As things progress, we will share dates and times of the author visits for 
anyone who wants to attend a presentation.   Many great ideas were 
proposed at the meeting and we have a very enthusiastic group, so 
Here’s to a Very Exciting School Year! 

 
 

 


